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To the House Committee, 

 

I urge you to refuse this new HB3402 that replaces HB2025. It is not right to continue 

to raise taxes and charge us, blue collar workers, even more for gas fees, car 

registrations and other hidden things in this current economy. We barely have 

enough to pay the rising cost of food, utility bills and more. ODOT already is not using 

the funds they have efficiently and to give them more resources is only enabling their 

poor ability to manage the funds even more.  

 

We the people, a republic of the people, should have a say on this bill that affects our 

daily living so drastically.  

 

No one HB3402!  

 

Sincerely, 

Jocelyn Wallbaum 


